
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update #3 (November 29, 2018): The 911 call associated with the homicide is now available and can be 

accessed here.  

 

Update #2 (November 28, 2018): The victim has been identified as Joshua Barnes (DOB 9/25/94).  The 

suspects, Bilotta and McClurg, are scheduled to attend first appearance today at the John E. Polk Correctional 

Facility at 2 p.m.  The 911 call is not yet available for release.  

 

Update #1: Redacted report is attached. Video of Bilotta’s arrest taken by our Alert Helicopter team can be 

accessed via this link: 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/odx8hkhu91ec7tu/ALERT%20Video%201917%20S%20Blvd.mp4?dl=0 

 

One dead, two in custody after overnight stabbing 

 

Seminole Co. Fla., (November 27, 2018) – One man is dead, two suspects are in custody following a fatal 

stabbing in unincorporated Maitland.  

 

Deputies were called to 1917 South Boulevard in unincorporated Maitland shortly before midnight. Inside the 

home, they located the body of a man who appeared to have suffered fatal stab wounds.   

 

Two suspects who live at the residence, 22-year-old Jake Bilotta and 21-year-old Ian McClurg, were arrested on 

premeditated homicide charges and transported to the John E. Polk Correctional Facility. Two other residents of 

the home have not been charged.  

 

Investigators believe the victim knew the suspects and the incident is related to an ongoing dispute. The 

victim’s name is being withheld pending identification and notification of next of kin.  

 

For more information contact: 

Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 

(407) 665-6978 

(407) 402-3319 

Or 

PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 

(407)665-6950 

(407)473-4698 
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